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Energy Planning & Inventory Commission

 
 
July 28, 2025 
 
Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
 
Dear Executive Director Bridwell, 
 
The Kentucky Energy Planning and Inventory Commission (EPIC) Executive Committee, with unanimous approval from its 
members (Ashli Watts, Rodney Andrews, Wes Cate, Eston Glover, Ed Holmes), submits the enclosed report, "Kentucky 
Energy Planning and Inventory Commission Report to the Kentucky Public Service Commission on Big Rivers Electric 
Corporation's Proposed Retirement of the Robert A. Reid Combustion Turbine," dated July 24, 2025, for your review. This 
report, prepared in accordance with KRS 164.2807 and KRS 278.264, evaluates the proposed retirement’s impacts on 
system reliability, economic outcomes, electric generating capacity, and land use. 
 
Please contact EPIC Executive Director Rodney Andrews with any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely,           

       

Rodney Andrews, PhD PE        Ashli Watts 

Executive Director         Chair 

KY EPIC           KY EPIC 

 

 


